

James Kach <jkach55@gmail.com>

FW: Supt Search ORCSD

Wendy DiFruscio Wendy DiFruscio Wendy DiFruscio Wdifruscio@orcsd.org Ann Uright Ann Uright Wdifruscio@orcsd.org

As per Krista's email below. Thank you.

Wendy L. DiFruscio

Superintendent's Administrative Asst.

36 Coe Drive

Durham, NH 03824

868-5100 x20

The Right-to-Know-Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or from School District employees regarding the business of the School District, are government records available to the public upon request. Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Krista Butts

Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2011 11:59 AM

To: Wendy DiFruscio

Subject: FW: Supt Search ORCSD

Wendy,

Could you please forward this information to the board? Thank you!

Krista

From: Paul DeMinico - GSD [mailto:pdeminico@gilford.k12.nh.us]

Sent: Wed 4/13/2011 4:27 PM

To: Krista Butts

Cc: sklesq; terry; bchristina@nhsba.org

Subject: Supt Search ORCSD

Dear Krista,

Thank you for the opportunity to submit the services that NHSBA provides for your superintendent search. Please call or email with any questions you may have. We would welcome the chance to meet with you and the school board in person to elaborate of our services.

It was good to talk with you this morning--sounded like you had your hands full :-)

Warm regards,

Paul

5 attachments

Search+Literature+by+Paul+DeMinico[1].docx

Draft+Sample+Search+Timeline[1].docx

Letter+from+Christine+Janson.pdf 80K

Portsmouth+Recommendation[1].pdf

Manchester+Recommendation.pdf 130K